
NOTIFICATION 

 

Sub: Regarding OTBA Question Paper & Marking Scheme 

Ref: Circular No: Acad.- 04 /2014 

With reference to the above mentioned circular, the Board had sent the OTBA Question Papers along with 
Marking Schemes to schools on 6

th
 Feb 2014 with the subject “OTBA Question Papers from CBSE for 

Class XI” 

Please check your INBOX/SPAM/JUNK folder, whether there is an email dated 6-2-2014 with the subject 
above.  

In case you have not received any such email, then please check  whether your ITMS E-Mail Id has been 
updated; If not, please update the E-Mail Id in the ITMS System by sending an email 
at  itmscbsesa@gmail.com with a scanned copy of your school affiliation documents. 

If you are not able to access the ITMS, send a request to itmscbsesa@gmail.com with a scanned copy of 
your school affiliation documents. 

For technical queries please call on : 011-23211575 or 011-23231327 

For administrative or academic queries : 011-23220155 

  

Note: 

Please mention your School Affiliation number in all communications with us. 
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